
 

DATE:                   May 12, 2023 
  
TO: Stephanie Moore, Police Budget Manager 
 
FROM: Nora Gardner, M/WBE Specialist 
 
SUBJECT: M/WBE Memo for Contract 2021-5209 Axon  Body Worn Camera –  

Change Order 1 
 

 
The M/WBE Office reviewed the change order request for Contract 2021-5209 with Axon 
Enterprise, Inc., for additional camera equipment and software service - Change Order #1 to 
determine continued compliance with the M/WBE Program Plan. The original contract was 
reviewed by the MWBE Office and no goals were established for the services.  
 
On September 21, 2021, Council approved to award Axon Enterprises, Inc., a contract for 
$4,805,125.10. Change Order #1 for $709,716.18 will increase the total contract value to 
$5,514,840.28.  The contract continues to comply with the M/WBE Program Plan. 
 
Please be reminded that during the performance of the contract, if there are any changes, 
including subcontractor replacement, the Department and Vendor must contact the M/WBE 
Office for approval before making any such changes or substitutions. 
 
Thank You, 
 
 
Cc: Allison Staton, M/WBE Compliance Officer 
       Timothy Jackson, III, M/WBE Coordinator 
 
 
 


